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Faculty of ARTS 

You are invited to the 
2024 Korean Asian Studies International Conference 

conFucian humaniSm: korean, comparative, 
contemporary, and interdiSciplinary perSpectiveS 

University of Prince Edward Island, Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Canada 

thurSday, June 27, 2024, 9:00 am–5:15 pm 
Friday, June 28, 2024, 9:00 am–3:10 pm 
Sdu main Building,  Facult y l ounge (room 201)  

(Opening  cer emony,  lunch r ecep t ion,  and  all  se ssions  and pr e sent at ions)  

Hosted and funded by 
University of Prince Edward Island (UPEI) and the Korean Studies Project 

organized by 
Dr. Edward Chung, Asian Studies Director and Professor of Religious Studies, UPEI 

with 
UPEI Asian Studies Conference Organizing Committee 

and 
Korean Studies Lab Program Project team members Dr. Bongrae Seok, Alvernia University, 

Reading, Pennsylvania, and Dr. Jung Yeup Kim, Kent State University, Kent, Ohio 

in consultation witH 
North American Korean Philosophy Association, American Philosophical Association, 

and the Korean Religions Group of the American Academy of Religion 

endorsed and participated in by upei faculty of arts departments: 
Dr. Greg Naterer, Vice President Academic and Research; Dr. Marva Sweeney Nixon, Associate 

Vice President Research; Dr. Sharon Myers, Interim Dean of Arts; and the Faculty of Arts 
departments of Religious Studies, History, Philosophy, Political Science, and Modern 

Languages 

for more information, contact conference organizer 
Dr. Edward Chung, Asian Studies and Korean Studies Project Director, 

SDU Main Building 413, chung@upei.ca or 902-566 0324 (o) 

Jill Blaquiere, Administrative Assistant for Asian Studies, Philosophy, Political Science, 
Religious Studies, and Diversity and Social Justice Studies, SDU Main Building 512,  

jnblaquiere@upei.ca, 902 566 0331 (o) 

Special acknowledgement: 
Tis conference is supported by an international Lab Program for Korean Studies 
grant (AKS-2022-LAB-2230002) through the Ministry of Education, Republic of Korea, 
and the Korean Studies Promotion Service, the Academy of Korean Studies. 
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